
               MEETING MINUTES 

Barrington Conservation Commission  

June 3, 2015 6 PM 

Harland Dr  

Site walk to examine possible impact of proposed building 

 

PRESENT:                             John Wallace, Chairman 

                                               Marika Wilde  

    Ken Grossman 

     

 

GUESTS:   Bernie Kosar, representing applicant:                              

    Lynda Brushett, Jay Corcoran, & Bill Totherow, neighbors 

 

We observed the position of the proposed house on the lot relative to Nippo Lake and the wetlands 

containing a perennial stream that runs through the site. 

 

Final recommendations to the Zoning Board of Adjustment will be made at the next regular meeting. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Wallace 

 

 

 


